
The Moore Skating Club nomination Committee is pleased to announce the following
candidates for the 2021-22 Board of Directors, in alphabetical order:

Caley Evans
Joanne Torraville
Marianne Lapier-Gignac

Please note that this does not constitute a full slate of candidates as there are 5 vacant
positions on the Board and inquiries have been made to Skate Ontario for further direction.  If
required, elections will take place at the Annual General Meeting on May 4th, 2021.  If you
would like to attend, please email the club through the website in order to register and receive
the Goggle Meet Code.


